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LANE RESTRICTIONS
Southbound Sepulveda Boulevard between

98th Street and Century Boulevard
(Including Intersection Work)

Ongoing through March 2023 | Monday through Friday from 9PM to 5AM

Issued 1.9.23

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

ACTIVITY
To facilitate work for the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power Trunk Line 
Project, southbound lanes on Sepulveda Boulevard between 98th Street and Century 
Boulevard will be restricted through early March 2023. Work at the intersection of 
westbound Century Boulevard to southbound Sepulveda Boulevard is ongoing through 
early February 2023. Work hours are Monday through Friday from 9PM to 5AM.

Traffic will be maintained at all times via detours. Plan to follow posted detour signage.
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